THE FRIENDS OF R

TO ALL OUR FAMILIES

eeting of 'FORS’
Reselands School (FORS) committee.

We are inviting parents to join us for our Annual Ceneral Mee
] .c
Ci

You may wish to join as an observer or to join our Friends
You do not have to join the committee to come to the AGM.

¥What FORS have done for all the children and are planning to continue to:

Raise money for the school to enhance our children's education by buying resources and assist in
contributing to outings for all school years including transport.

They meet at a time to suit as many as possible, at the school, once or twice a term. Most of the
committee work and meetings and communication are juggled around to suit people.

They arrange fundraising events such as our Easter Fair and discos and are always open to new
ideas.

It's a fun way to be involved in your child’s school and we would appreciate it if you would think

about joining us. .

Annual General Meeting 2023
Tuesday 7% November at 5.00pm (finish before 6.30pm latest)
FORS' AGM is to be heid in the Garden Room, off our Dining Room, using the front entrance of
school. Please feel free to come along and find out more. If you would be interested but are unable

to make this date please do not hesitate to contact us:

Leave your contact number via email on heac@rosels: ';: c:c sch.uk
Or with the chair of FORS Nicola Ellwood — icolzallwocs ©vanoo.con

THANK YOU




